
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
May 8, 2025 
 
To:  REGIONAL VICE PRESIDENTS 
 BRANCHES & FACILITIES 
 
 

 
2025 ATC PREMIUMS 

 
 

The 2025 ATCP analysis has recently been completed for all Towers and ACC’s. As per the 
Classification Standard, ATCP levels are based on a formula that uses a 3-year rolling average 
of traffic movements.  
 
A reminder that, in 2020, CATCA and NAV CANADA negotiated a Letter of Understanding 
freezing ATC Premiums for all Towers/ACC’s until such time that annual traffic numbers for a 
unit exceed those of 2019. As of December 31, 2024, over half of CATCA locations still benefit 
from this ATCP protection. 
 
After logging in, all Tower and ACC updated ATCP levels can be found on the CATCA website 
under Resources > Members Only > Unit Classification.  
 
Please direct any questions to your Regional Vice President. 
 
 
 
 
On Behalf of the Executive Board; 
 
Nick von Schoenberg                  Scott Loder 
President           Executive Vice President 
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